
Greetings fellow townsfolk from your Alabama Bicentennial Celebration Committee! 

 

This year marks the second year of a three year celebration throughout our state of the 200 years since we 

first became a territory to when we were granted statehood.  The theme for this year is Honoring Our 

People.  To this end we have several things planned for the year.  We will be opening a town 

community center, we are having a town motto contest, and we need ideas for items to place into a time 

capsule which we will bury in 2019. 

 

The community center is currently under construction and a Grand Opening event will be announced at a 

later date. 

 

The motto contest and ideas for our time capsule are now open to all residents and property owners of the 

town through September 30, 2018.  Entries should include your name, address, phone number and 

e-mail address. 

 

For the motto contest you may submit your entry in only one of two ways:  in person at the Town Hall or 

via the e-mail address topbmotto@gmail.com.  All entries should represent the uniqueness of our 

community and cannot have been used by any other municipality in the state. 

 

Ideas for our time capsule can be submitted in only one of two ways:  in person at the Town Hall or via 

the e-mail address topbtimecapsule@gmail.com.  Suggested items cannot be larger than 12” x 12”, may 

represent current events or the history of our town, and shall be in good taste. 

 

The winning motto and those items we select for the time capsule will be announced sometime after 

September 30 when the committee has reviewed all submissions.  Good luck! 
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